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In response to the Commissions's RFAI letter dated June 14, 2014, this document will address the issues listed.

1. The Committee maintains both federal and non-federal accounts; however, due to Kentucky's very strict contribution
limits, there is seldom funds in the non-federal account to transfer the allocated funds to the federal account.

2. The Commission notes limited payments for administrative expenses. The Committee typically gears down in the first

guarter of the year to save on expenses, which results in limited amounts reported. All administrative expenses have
been paid in a timely manner out of the federal account.




